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Detectives from the Negaunee State Police post continue to investigate the shooting death of
Robert Dusseau.  Many tips from the public have been received and are being investigated.  In
addition to the shooting, several items were taken from the Quik Cash and Guns store.  Taken
was a quantity of cash, one long gun, one hand gun, and a Swann DVR recorder with 8” monitor.

A second forensic drawing has been developed of a person seen at the “Quik Cash and Guns”
store on Tuesday the 23 of February at 5:00 PM.  The person of interest is a w/m in his late
twenties and early thirties, wearing a tan colored hooded sweatshirt with a zippered front.

Detectives are also reporting that the victim’s missing vehicle was recovered from the parking lot
of the Birchwood apartments located on Werner Street in Marquette Township.  The vehicle was
parked in the lot by the wanted suspect at 7:30 PM on February 23.  Video surveillance cameras
captured the suspect walking away from the vehicle and walking in the area of Werner and
Erickson Street in Marquette Township.

The vehicle belonging to the victim was a 2007 Pontiac, 4 door Vibe, blue in color, having a rear
hatchback door.  A Michigan Registration plate was affixed to the rear of the vehicle.

The Bureau of Alcohol Tobacco and Firearms has raised the reward to $10,000 dollars for
information resulting in the arrest and conviction of the person or persons involved in the death
of Robert Dusseau.

Police officials are asking the public’s assistance in any information relating to the identification
of the forensic drawing and the identity of any person walking in the area Werner and Erickson
Streets, at 7:30 PM on 2-23-10. Please call the Negaunee State Police Post at 906-477-9922.

Authority D/Sgt. David Johnston Michigan State Police Negaunee Post.


